
From: Stevenson, Pam <PSTEVENS@travelers.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 3:40 PM 
To: philip.bower@wisconsin.gov; Schultz, Josie M - DNR 
Cc: Colechia, Diane 
Subject: FW:  
Attachments: 20220502163303.pdf 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Please see my attached letter. 
 
Thanks 
Pam 
 

 
Pamela C. Stevenson | Counsel| Claim Legal-SRG 
Travelers  
One Tower Square | 4 MS 
Hartford, CT 06183 
W: 860 954 3168 F: 860 277 9996 
 

 
 

           

 
 

 
This message (including any attachments) may contain confidential, proprietary, privileged and/or private information. The information is 
intended to be for the use of the individual or entity designated above. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the 
sender immediately, and delete the message and any attachments. Any disclosure, reproduction, distribution or other use of this message or 
any attachments by an individual or entity other than the intended recipient is prohibited. 
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TRAVELERS] 
One Tower Square, 4MS 
Hartford, CT 06183 
860/954-3168 

May 2, 2022 

Philip Bower, Esq. 
DNR Bureau of Legal Services 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
GreenBay,WI 53717 

Via email Philip.Bowe,@,wisconsin.gov 

Pamela C. Stevenson 
Counsel 
Claim Legal - Strategic 
Resolution Group 

Purported Policyholder: Imogene's Cleaning Center f/k/a Kramer's Cleaning Center ("Kramers") 
Site: Saemann A venue, Sheboygan, WI 

Re: Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources ("WDNR") 

Dear Mr. Bower: 

I am writing to confirm our telephone call of April 27, 2022. During the call I informed you that 
Travelers has searched for policies issued to either Kramer's Cleaning Center or Imogene's Cleaning 
Center and has found no record of any primary-level general liability or umbrella policies. Travelers has 
initiated a search for the policy referenced in the letter dated March 16, 2022 from Josie Schultz. As I 
informed you the alleged policy number TUB954034-71 indicates that this policy, if issued, would only 
provide coverage for Workers Compensation. 

If the search for the alleged Workers Compensation policy provides any results that are applicable to the 
claim from the WDNR relating to historic dry-cleaning contamination we will forward that information. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (860) 954-3168. 

';f~ 
,:::: ~- Stevens: 
Counsel - SRG 

cc: Diane Colechia 

Josie Schultz (Josie.Schultz@wisconsin.gov) 


